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Mr. President,
Pakistan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Slovenia and thanks them for the presentation of their national report. 
We appreciate Slovenia’s measures to implement recommendations from the previous UPR cycle, including those made by my delegation, and its abiding commitment to the UPR process. We also acknowledge progress in addressing issues and concerns around discrimination against minorities, including Muslims, and treatment of migrants.
In a constructive spirit, Pakistan recommends the following for Slovenia’s consideration:
1. Continue to strengthen the justice system’s response to counter growing hate speech, particularly in the online domain; and,
2. Maintain the focus on awareness-raising and specialized training to counter harmful stereotypes and negative portrayals of persons from minority and migrant communities.
We wish Slovenia every success with its 4th UPR.
Thank you.
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